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Comments: After reviewing the EIS and Alternative optionsOf the options presented, I/we favor a modified

version of Alternative 3. 

Alternative 3 does not authorize development in South Bowl and Mono Trees areas, which are outside Targhee's

current permitted use area. 

In addition, we find that the proposed restaurant at the ridge top of Fred's Mountain will seriously impact the

viewscape in GTNP and should not be permitted. 

Also of concern is the removal of Whitebark Pine, a threatened species important to wildlife, to "improve" in-

bound ski slopes.

This is an important part of the Targhee Forest, and Jed Smith, and Ski Area profits must take a back seat to the

most important resources!   Chuck Harris &amp; Karen Jerger, Meagan &amp; Kathryn Harris

 


